
     
“CALLING ALL KIDS!” 

Movin’ and Groovin’  
w/ Mr. Harris , Mrs. D’Agostino and Ms. Brown 

WHEN? : Friday, June 5th 
● SECOND grade 9:00-9:30 
● THIRD grade 9:45-10:15 

● FOURTH grade 10:30-11:00 
●   FIFTH grade 11:15-11:45 

WHERE?​:  
● Zoom​- ​look for a link from the HBS office email blast OR CONTACT : 

● Michael Harris, mharris@brunswick.k12.me.us  
●  Lynn D’Agostino, ​ldagostino@brunswick.k12.me.us  

●  Cindy Brown, ​cbrown@brunswick.k12.me.us  
for the zoom link. 
HOW?​:  

● Get on the zoom meeting, ​all will be muted​. Make sure you have ​room to move​ with 
active listening skills, ​BE PRESENT, and have fun! 

If your name is called, you can add a move for us to follow​.  ​If you would like to share a move, 
wave, wave, wave at the camera, and we will call on you. 

TELL your friends, have your family join in. Let's wrap up the year  
with some fun! 
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